
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

We are delighted to welcome our young people back to school next week for part of the week.  

Your child’s timetable detailing the days they are expected in school can be viewed online on our 

website and has been posted on Showbie on the Pastoral Care group. This timetable will be in place 

until the Easter holidays.  We are also extremely pleased to be able to continue our online learning 

offer alongside their time learning in school.  

Pupils can come to school until Easter wearing their school hoodies and black tracksuit trousers. If 

your child has PE that day, they can come to school wearing their PE kit as there will not be any 

changing room facilities. PE will take place outdoors, weather permitting.  

The canteen will be open for hot rolls at breaktime and a ‘lunch-to-go’ will be offered to all pupils at 

lunchtime.  

It is very important that all S1 to S6 pupils wear a face covering at all times in the school building 

unless they have a medical condition. It is also essential that pupils maintain two metres physical 

distancing from each other and from staff at all times in school and on school grounds. A reminder 

that Covid tests can be picked up from the school office as long as a consent form has been 

returned.  

Should anyone within your household display symptoms of Covid, it is important your child does not 

attend.  

We would like to thank you for your patience and support during this time.  

 


